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The budget proposed in the NBSAP (based on best estimates at 2001), is by no means inadequate but much has changed since 2001, and it is likely that budgetary requirements to support many of the activities identified may have to increase. In advancing biodiversity management initiatives, special attention must be paid to the identification of priorities for the efficient and effective allocation of funding. Government will also need to assume a greater role in the financing of such initiatives which will require the careful appropriation of funding in annual national budgets.

Estimated budgets for 2001 NBSAP were US$6.56 million
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